
SDLA HB 1197-Obscene Material 

The Wilmot Public Library supports the right of all members of the community to have free 
and equal access to the entire range of library resources. The Wilmot Public Library 
upholds and affirms the right of everyone to have access to constitutionally protected 
materials and affirms the right and responsibility of parents to determine and monitor their 
children's use of library materials and resources, including the internet. Parents or adult 
caregivers are expected to monitor and supervise children's use of library resources, in 
selecting material that is consistent with personal and family values. Parents are cautioned 
that the library and its available resources may contain materials that some find 
controversial. 

 


